
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

HAMPSHIRE LIQUOR COMMISSION 
 

November 16, 2017 
 

Village President Jeff Magnussen, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.   
Present:  Trustee Klein, Kraus 
 
Also present: Tom Minnihan 
 
Trustee Kraus moved, to approve the minutes for August 10, 2017. 
 
                                             Seconded by Klein 

     Motion carried by voice vote 
     Ayes: All 
     Nays: None 
     Absent: None  
 

Mr. Minnihan’s mentioned he will have video gaming, about seven T.V’s and will not 
have a kitchen but something small to cook hot dogs and burgers, plus a small clay 
oven for pizza. Parking shouldn’t be a problem the owner will be marking more spaces 
by the curve to park. 
Trustee Kraus moved, to approve a Class A-1 liquor license to Minnihan’s Sports Bar at 
1000 State Street.  
 

Seconded by Trustee Klein 
Motion carried by voice vote 
Ayes: Klein, Kraus, Magnussen 
Nays: None 
Absent: None 

 
The Village Board will need to create an A-1 Liquor License at the December 7, 2017 
meeting at 7 p.m. 
 
Trustee Klein moved, to table number 5 on the agenda. 
 

Seconded by Trustee Kraus 
Motion carried by voice vote 
Ayes: All  
Nays: None 
Absent: None 
 

Village President Magnussen would like the liquor commission to think about pro-rating 
liquor licenses and will discuss this at a later time. 
 
Next Liquor meeting will be held on December 7, 2017 at 6:30 to review the yearly 
applications for 2018. 
 

Adjournment  
Trustee Klein moved, to adjourn the Liquor Commission meeting at 6:22 p.m.    
 

Seconded by Trustee Kraus 



Motion carried by voice vote 
Ayes: All  
Nays: None 
Absent: None 

 
     ______________________________________ 
     Jeff Magnussen, Village President                


